
WODE-AM & FM
107 Paxinosa Rd. W
Easton, Pa. 18042

January 27, 1992
Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Dr.
Walnutporr, Pa. 18088

Dear Kermit,

First, let me apologize for the delay in sending this confirmation
letter back to you. It just got put on the bottom of the pile, and
I have no excuse.

It was nice to hear of your reception of WODE-AM on November 15, 1991
at 6:27PM. I checked the commercial logs and verified your log. The
log you sent me was accurate.

I hope this letter serves your purpose.

Also, thanks for your kind words on our format change.

cerely,

(,(
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oe s Mitche 1,
Program Director


